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CITY OF MURRAY HILL
MINUTES

December13,2022

The meeting was called to order at 6:30 at Napa River Grill by Mayor Johnson.  Commissioners
present were Kaelin, Rieser, Hall and Felhoelter.  Also, in attendance were newly elected
Commissioners, Diane Bennett and Andrew Watson.   Others in attendance were guests of the
Mayor and the Commissioners along with City Clerk Barker.

The Minutes of the November meeting were reviewed.  It was moved and seconded to approve.  The
minutes were unanimously accepted as written.

The returning and newly elected Commissioners were sworn in by Mayor Johnson.

There being no further business, the meeting adjourned.  The next meeting will be January 10,
2023
at 6:30 in an activity room at New Life Church on Goose Creek Road.

Respectfully submitted,

Henrietta Barker Patrick Johnson
City Clerk Mayor


